
This week our EYFS pupils amazed us during their 
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grandparents & friends will agree, the children 
were fabulous!  
Today was our Christmas dinner, the children 
looked very festive in their jumpers, sequins, hats 
& socks! A big thank you to our kitchen & 
lunchtime staff for making the dinner a special 
one for our pupils, including music, table         
decorations & crackers!  
We have a busy week ahead, starting with our 
Christingle on Monday, Christmas school trips, 

performances and parties.  
Enjoy the photographs below, the Christmas            
experiences this month have been very    
special ones for our children.  
Have a festive weekend,  
Many thanks, Olivia  
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Ethos Statement:  I know why we celebrate Christmas.  

 

 

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers  

Dates for your Diary  
December  
16th Christingle Assembly 9.30am  
16th Early Years Party -Seedlings/Blossoms/Buds  
18th Christmas Performance 2 9.30 -11.15am -
Buds/Branches/Roots/Boughs/Catkins/Oak Leaves  
18th KS1 Party -Branches/Roots/Green Shoots/Trunks  
19th Christmas Performance 1 9.30 -11.15am -Saplings               
Twigs/Green Shoots/Trunks/Oak Trees  
19th LKS2  Party -Saplings/Twigs/Oak Leaves/Boughs 
/Catkins  
20th UKS2 Party-Oak Leaves/Oak Trees  
20th Break up for Christmas  
January  
6th Back to School        

23rd Parents Community Hub 9.30 -11.00  

Headteacher Update 13th December 2019  

Sign of the Week  
Celebrate  

 

Last week we held our festive wheelchair dancing 

and sensory morning. It was lovely to see so many     

families come along to enjoy the fun and dancing. 

The children enjoyed lots of different sensory       

activities from dancing Christmas trees to lights      

and even bubbles! 



Oak Leaves  

Oak Leaves  

Oak Leaves have been exploring the changing seasons on a trip to 
Harewood House. We took part in a ‘Winter Wonders’ workshop 
and visited some of the animals that live there. Before returning 
back to school we spent some time on the adventure playground 
where we went on the big slide, the climbing frame and the zip 
wire, we had lots of fun! 

The children in Twigs were enjoying some 
festive fun this week on a visit to The Ice 
Factor. We enjoyed feeling the wind in our 
faces as we skated around the ice. 

Ebor Academy trust are currently looking to establish a bank of relief staff to work in 
various roles across the Trust including: Supply Teachers, Relief Teaching Assistants/
SEN TAs, Relief Caretakers, Relief Cleaners and Relief Lunchtime Supervisors/SEN 
Lunchtime Supervisors. 
Information can be found on the website http://www.eboracademytrust-careers.co.uk 

Ebor Academy Trust Vacancies  


